
FILE: IFBED-F1 

INTERNET ACCEPTABLE USE POLICY PERMISSION FORM 
Date: _________________________ 

 

Dear Parents and Students: 

 

The Colbert County School System Internet Acceptable Use Policy is designed to provide 

guidelines for using Internet in the classrooms, school media center, and computer labs of 

your school this year. Please take the time to read this policy. If you have any questions 

about it, please be sure to contact Louis Delbert, System Technology Coordinator, at 386-

8565. 

 

This policy must be read and signed both by the student and a parent/guardian, and then 

returned to your child’s homeroom teacher. Please return the signed form as soon as 

possible, since you will not be given access to the Internet until you agreed to this policy. 

Please note that if you violate the terms of this policy, you may lose privileges or receive 

punishment as defined in Board Policy File: IFBED. It is your responsibility to read and 

ask questions about this policy. 

 

Your teacher is planning an in-class discussion of this policy after you have had a chance 

to become familiar with it. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Billy Hudson 

Superintendent 

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM TO YOUR TEACHER AS SOON AS POSSIBLE. 

I acknowledge that I have read, understand and agree to all terms as outlined in the 

Internet Acceptable Use Policy. I further understand that this agreement will be kept on 

file at the school for the academic year in which it was signed. 

 

_____ My child may use e-mail and the Internet while at school according to the rules 

outlined. 

_____ I would prefer that my child not use e-mail and the Internet while at school. 

 

 

___________________________________ ___________________________________ 

Student’s Name (printed)     Parent/Guardian’s Name (printed) 

 

 

___________________________________ ___________________________________ 

Student’s Signature      Parent or Guardian’s Signature 

 

___________________________________ 

Today’s Date 


